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PHOTOS OF THE EVENT: 

 

LIGHTING OF THE LAMP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HONOURING THE CHIEF GUEST 
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RELEASE OF NEWSLETTER CRESCENDO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMERCE FORUM MEMBERS WITH DEPARTMENT FACULTIES 
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Date of Event:  24/05/2022 

Time:  4.45 PM TO 6.30 PM. 

Venue:  BERTRAM HALL  

About the Event: 

The valedictory function of the Commerce Forum 2021-22 was held at Bertram Hall specifically 
for acknowledging and celebrating the achievements of the students and the department. The 
Commerce Forum invited Dr. Shelley Salehin, Deputy High Commissioner of Bangladesh, South 
India to grace the occasion.  

The welcome address was given by the coordinator of the commerce forum in which he stated 
the value of getting educated at this prestigious institution. He appreciated all the outgoing 
students, forum members, and faculties for their wonderful contributions throughout the year.  

The Honorable Chief Guest Dr. Shelley Salehin, Deputy High Commissioner of Bangladesh for 
South India spoke on the importance of being sincere in whatever work we do.   Also shared 
one of his experiences with his senior officer who taught him that a sincere and dedicated man 
is more valuable than a good man. Also stated the importance of becoming educated and 
making the world peaceful for the future generation.  

Furthermore,  he shared about the good relationship maintained by Bangladesh and India.  It is 
one of the most important strategic partners which India cannot afford to ignore, sharing most 
of its borders with India. India always gives importance to Bangladesh in its foreign policy. 

A newsletter named Crescendo (mind with peak) was brought out by the department portrayed 
the department’s activities and achievements.   The newsletter was released by the honorable 
Chief Guest along with the Coordinator, President, Vice president, and publication secretaries 
of commerce forum.  

The Commerce Forum had taken an initiative to recognize the outgoing students as token of 
appreciation to best outgoing students proficient in specified fields namely, academics, 
culturals & sports.  

The event further continued to recognize the efforts and activities performed and executed by 
the Office Bearers of the Commerce Forum as well as the Class Representatives. 

The members of the Commerce forum were felicitated with a memento and certificate for their 
sincere efforts and participation throughout the semester.  All the class representatives were 
appreciated with a certificate for their contribution to their respective classes.  


